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From: Daniel Lichtenwalner <DLichtenwalner@PalmerTwp.com> 
Cc: James Farley; Justine Caiazzo-Strouse
Subject: 1/22/24 Right-to-Know Request

 

 
Pursuant to your right-to-know request concerning 141 Debbie Lane: 
 

 There is an open mechanical permit (15-8970) which failed inspecƟon on 9/18/2019 due to the exhaust 
terminaƟon being within 4-feet horizontally to a door. I have not been requested for a re-inspecƟon to date.  

 There are no open code violaƟons or fines due nor there are no unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments 
due from my office.  

 
I would suggest contacƟng the sewer billing department for any outstanding balances owed 
(jfarley@palmertwp.com). 
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